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Dress for  
success1
It’s a mindset thing, 
get up and get 
dressed for the day 
you want, studies 
have shown what 
you wear can set the 
tone for your day. 



Prepare 
your room2
Have a dedicated work 
space with disruptions 
minimised. Make it 
comfortable and fit  
for purpose 



Stay  
active3
If it’s lunchtime yoga, 
running round the 
block or even just 
getting away from 
your desk regularly 
to wash your hands, 
activity boosts your 
endorphin levels, 
and increases your 
wellbeing



Have a  
routine4
You might not have 
to get up early and 
rush out of the house, 
but be ready for 
when you want to 
start and when you 
want to stop, use that 
dedicated workspace 
and maintain a good 
work-life balance



Take proper 
breaks5
Regular short breaks 
and a proper lunch 
break are a must, and 
studies have shown 
regular breaks are 
good for you



Stay in 
touch6
It’s good to have 
regular chats and 
check-ins, and 
it’s important for 
health, well-being 
and inclusion to see 
each other, so where 
possible use video on 
skype. Communication 
doesn’t just need to 
be about work, have 
group conversations 
or even over an online 
shared coffee break



Get some 
fresh air7
Even if it’s just 
opening the window, 
if you can (safely) get 
out in nature even 
better.



Create a 
to-do list8
This really helps  
you focus and  
stay on track



Know your 
distractions9
It might be a noisy 
washing machine, it 
might be a game on 
your phone… you 
know what’s likely 
to get in the way of 
a productive day, be 
realistic with yourself 
and do what you can 
to minimise those 
distractions 



Ask for what 
you need10
If you don’t ask, you 
don’t get, talk to 
your colleagues or 
manager if there’s 
ways of working ,or 
something you need 
that’ll make working 
from home easier. 



Keep  
trying
Thank you for 
continuing to support 
the council, your 
colleagues and our 
communities
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